
 
 

 

 

 

Date:  September 26, 2022 

 

TO:  Prospective Bidders 

 

FROM: Diana Bankhardt, Real Estate Services Coordinator 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation to Offer – LRS #2382 – Apiary Site Lease District’s  

                        Northern Region – South Tracts  

                                

Due to the pending inclement weather from Hurricane Ian, the mandatory site inspection 

scheduled for this Wednesday, September 28, 2022 at 9:30 a.m. at 5800 North Old Kings Road, 

Palm Coast, Florida 32137 and the mandatory teleconference scheduled for Thursday, 

September 29, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. to review the bid package is canceled.  

 

Please call me at 312-615-4329 with any questions/concerns. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Diana Bankhardt 

Real Estate Services Coordinator 

Real Estate Services Program 

St. Johns River Water Management District 

4049 Reid St., Palatka, FL 32177 

321-615-4329 

dbankhar@sjrwmd.com 
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